
   

 

 

 

  CIRCULAR/AIS/MAY/2023-24/27     Date: 24/05/2023 
 

Dear Parent/ Student, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the summer holidays for the academic year 2023-2024 is slated to 

begin from Thursday, 25
th

 May 2023 and will be upto Sunday 2
nd

 July, 2023 for classes Play 

Group to IX & XI, whereas regular classes will continue for grades X & XII from May 25 to 

May 27, 2023, to provide additional support and guidance in preparation for the Board 

Examination. School reopens from Monday, 03
rd

 July 2023 for all the classes. This period of 

relaxation and rejuvenation is a wonderful opportunity for all of us to take a break from our routine 

and indulge in various recreational activities. 

During the summer holidays, we encourage you to make the most of your time by engaging in 

activities that will help you relax, explore new interests, and spend quality time with your loved ones. 

Whether you choose to travel, pursue a hobby, read books, or simply enjoy the company of friends 

and family, we hope you have a fulfilling and enjoyable vacation. 

We hope that these summer holidays bring you joy, relaxation, and new experiences. Take this 

opportunity to recharge your batteries and return to school/ work “refreshed and ready” to take on new 

challenges. 

Wishing you all a “Fantastic Summer Vacation!!!” 

Principal 

 

 


